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CHICAGO, June 15, 2021— Boeing today released the following statement:

“Boeing welcomes the agreement by Airbus and the European Union that all future government support for the
development or production of commercial aircraft must be provided on market terms. The understanding
reached today commits the EU to addressing launch aid, and leaves in place the necessary rules to ensure that
the EU and United States live up to that commitment, without requiring further WTO action. Boeing will fully
support the U.S. Government’s efforts to ensure that the principles in this understanding are respected.”
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